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Date: 21th June 2024

Auchenharvie Academy Summer 2024 Wellbeing Fiesta

Dear Parents and carers,

We are excited to announce the launch of our summer 2024 Wellbeing Fiesta! This programme is designed to provide our current and new S1 pupils with an engaging and enriching experience during the summer break. The Wellbeing Fiesta will run for four weeks, starting from the week beginning 9th July 2024. Sessions will be held on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays, offering a variety of sporting and team-building activities both indoors and outdoors, weather permitting.

Programme Details:

· Dates: Week beginning 9th July 2024 for four weeks
· Days: Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays
· Times: Morning Group from 10am to 12pm and Afternoon Group from 1pm to 3pm
· Location: Auchenharvie Academy
· Organized By: Community Youth Workers Jordan Bruce and Chloe McCrea

Activities Include:

- Team sports (e.g., football, basketball, dodgeball, Badminton)
- Wellbeing Walks
- Team Building workshops 
- Wellness sessions (e.g. mindfulness)

Please note that lunch will be provided for the morning groups and a snack will be provided for the afternoon groups.

The Wellbeing Fiesta aims to promote physical health, teamwork, and overall well-being among our pupils. It's an excellent opportunity for them to stay active, make new friends, and develop new skills in a fun and supportive environment.

Registration:

To register your child for the summer 2024 Wellbeing Fiesta, please complete the online registration form using the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/qJMr1wcdTP

A consent form must also be completed as your child will not be able to participate without this. Please complete this by clicking on this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/LACZm57hhz



We are looking forward to a fantastic summer filled with fun and learning. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our Youth Worker and Programme Coordinator Jordan Bruce on: 07899791507


Thank you for your continued support.



Yours faithfully,


Calum Johnston 

{Date}



{Name}
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